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NOAA letter of support sent to NSF on February 29

NSF proposal for ngGONG
● not accepted, but not rejected, in 2023
● unlikely to be successful without shared financial support for 

design phase

ngGONG-O (scaled back operational network)
● NSO white paper written in February 2024
● DOD/NSF/SWPC meeting at Space Weather Workshop in April
● DOD and SWPC currently engaged in prioritization activities
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